
March 27, 2019 
  
  

Dear Grade 6 Music Family: 
  
  
We are quickly approaching our Spring Concerts at the Somerset Middle School.  The 6th Grade Spring 
Concert will take place on ​Tuesday, April 9 at 7:00 p.m.​ in the Somerset Middle School Auditorium. 
Please feel free to bring relatives and friends to this event so that all of the student’s hard work can be 
recognized.  
 
 
All students are asked to report to Somerset Middle School by ​6:15 p.m. at the latest.  
●​      ​If you are a String student, report to the library.  
●​      ​If you are a Chorus student, report to the cafeteria. 
●​      ​If you are a Band student, report to room 40 
  
  
The concert attire is: 
●​      ​Concert Dress: Black bottom and white top with a tie and black shoes 
  
The 6th Grade Art Show is also taking place that evening from 5:00 - 6:00 pm in the front lobby and 
foyer. Please be sure to plan some time before the concert to view the awesome work done by the 6th 
grade students! 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Somerset Middle School Music Staff 
  
  
Mrs. Rausch – ​christina.rausch@somersetschools.org​ (6​th​ Grade Band) 
Mr. Schaefer – ​ira.schaefer@somersetschools.org​ (6​th​ Grade Strings) 
Mr. Tomassone – ​robert.tomassone@somersetschools.org​ (6​th​ Grade Chorus) 
 
 


